## **Debra Thompson**

From:

Janet Holten

Sent:

Wednesday, February 22, 2017 10:44 AM

To: Cc: Glorianne Wollen; 'xitar6063@gmail.com'; Williams Debra Thompson; 'summer.rickman@alaska.gov'

Subject:

Historic Preservation Commission

Attachments:

FW: Fur Farming (Work In Progress); HPC Meeting Minutes.docx

Hello everyone,

It is with regret that I must let you all know that due to personal time constraints, I need to step down from the Historic Preservation Commission, effective today. Please consider this email my notice of resignation.

Attached to this email is a draft of the minutes from the 10/10/2016 meeting. Also attached is correspondence I received from Larry Roberts regarding Fur Farming. When I replied to him, I indicated that I was still willing to support the commission by being a point of contact until a new commission member (and chair) is appointed, or until directed otherwise. I will be passing all of the documents I have to Debbie Thompson.

I am truly sad to be stepping down, as I feel the Historic Preservation Commission is vital to Petersburg's story. It has been a privilege to serve with all of you.

Respectfully,

Janet Holten Grants/Banking Petersburg Borough Phone: 907.772.5407

Email: jholten@petersburgak.gov

(Please note my new phone number)

